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ALL

Welcome back!

The Junior class will be hosting the Junior Auction tonight @ 6pm via Zoom. The class will also

be selling raffle tickets today during all lunch periods. Raffle tickets will be sold at $2 per raffle ticket.

You are cordially invited to join us on Thursday for Writers Among Us, which celebrates the

Harrison High School writing community.   The event will be held in the Student Union at 7:00pm.

Hope to see you there!

HHS Playhouse presents Out of the Gutter, written and directed by HHS Senior Angel

Aguilar, and HHS Junior Jack Eiff. Out of the Gutter is a comedy that centers around Ted

Park, an HR specialist, who decides to leave the life he knows to pursue a professional bowling career.

Ted is joined by his teenage daughter, Stephanie, who wants to escape her overbearing mother and the

pressures of high school. The play will be presented in the HPAC Friday, June 3 and

Saturday, June 4 at 7pm. Tickets are $10 for adults, and $5 for students and seniors and

can be purchased at the door. Faculty & Staff can attend for FREE. The play is

recommended for those 12+, due to some adult language.

Mary Beth Stewart, the YES Coordinator will be in the Student Union on Tuesdays (10:30am

-12:30) & Thursdays (11:00am-1:00pm) to assist anyone between the ages of 14-20 who are

seeking local employment within the community.

Please remember to check your school email and grade level Google classroom regularly for

important updates and reminders!

Please click on the link to view the June Exam Schedule and Bus Schedule.

Please note frequently used telephone numbers:

●     Attendance: 630-3117 or 630-3118

●     Guidance: 630-3101

●     Nurse: 630-3123

●     Main Office: 630-3095

9th Grade

10th Grade Are you interested in being a Peer Leader for the 22-23 school year? If so, please add your name to the

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1653566345/harrisoncsdorg/jhfyuae4vz0bvegcqdp0/June2022ExamandBusSchedule.pdf


sign up sheet outside of room D203 for group interviews. The interview will be held June 3rd & June

6th, but come sign up now!

11th Grade NY State has canceled the US History Regents exam scheduled for June 1st. There will be

no exam given on this day.

Are you interested in being a Peer Leader for the 22-23 school year? If so, please add your name to the

sign up sheet outside of room D203 for group interviews. The interview will be held June 3rd & June

6th, but come sign up now!

12th  Grade Students Who Need Help Completing the FAFSA and TAP Applications Can Drop into HESC's

Virtual Lounge!

● Beginning February 2, HESC representatives will be available every Wednesday, 3:00-6:00

pm, at our virtual drop-in lounge to answer questions about the FAFSA and TAP applications.

● Students and parents must create their own FSA IDs and each student and one parent need

FSA IDs to electronically sign and submit the FAFSA.

● Links to each Wednesday's Drop-in Lounge are found at StartHereGetThere.ny.gov/dropin.

SCHOLARSHIPS

The $2500 Enza Dattero Scholarship has been added to Naviance with a due date of June

5, 2022. Please visit Naviance for further information or contact your school counselor.

Various scholarships are available at https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

11th & 12th

Grade

COLLEGE VISITS

For a complete list of college visits, please visit Naviance.

https://clicktime.symantec.com/38QioZSi2rwZnee3q7ZqkGj6xn?u=https%3A%2F%2Fstartheregetthere.ny.gov%2Fdropin
https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

